
Lorie H. Tudor, P.E.
Director

Daughters of the American Revolution
Saturday, October 10, 2020



Humble Beginnings

It’s Never Too Late to Be the Person You Want to Be



Take Chances!



Non-Traditional Student



Enjoy
The

Journey



Celebrate!



Civil Engineer!





New Challenge





Don’t 
Take 

Yourself 
Too 

Seriously!





Looking Ahead

COVID

Legislative Efficiency Review

Issue 1
www.ardot.gov/renew




